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RE: OPPOSE SB 348 

 

Senator Prozanski and Committee Members, 

 

Please oppose SB 348, an unconstitutional bill that makes law-abiding Oregon 

citizens right to own a gun very difficult. This attempt at “limiting gun violence” does 

not address the real issue, which is the violent criminals & mentally disturbed 

individuals behind the guns. 

 

Trying to circumvent the 2nd amendment rights of Oregonians by dropping a 64-page 

document at 7pm three days before Monday’s 5 pm public in-person testimony is 

unconscionable.  This bill does nothing but make measure 114 worse.  

 

Other reasons to oppose SB 348 are: 

*Raising the “permit to purchase” fee from $65 to $150 makes it more difficult for 

people who live in  

  economically challenged areas of the state to purchase a gun.  

*If an 18-year-old can drive, vote, and join the armed forces, they should be allowed 

to purchase a  

  firearm. They have 2nd amendment rights, as do all Americans. 

*Back-dating the prohibition against magazines holding more than 10 rounds to Dec. 

12, 2022, would 

  criminalizes the buyers who bought their magazines legally.  

 

As you can see by the number of written testimonies opposing SB 348 on olis; we the 

people, do not want this infringement on our 2nd amendment rights to pass. This bill 

is full of bureaucratic red tape and tries to circumvents the Constitutional and our 

courts of law. 

 

Please vote NO, oppose SB 348! 

 

Sincerely, Nancy Baker 

 

 


